
                                                                         Westchester Corvette Club 

           June 6, 2023, meeting minutes 

Attendees, Rich Sarcone,  Anthony DeGrande, Vinny Camporeale, Rich Dolce, Dennis P. Pennino, 
Anthony Ferrara, Nicholas Cavaluzzi, Ralph Raiano, Peter LoPresti, Rich Morgante, Eric Canova, Joe 
Covais, Lou Saltarelli, Don Baisley, Joe Suppa, Len Bolognia 

Meeting came to order at 6:00P.M. 

Rich Sarcone opened the meeting with a review of the May minutes and introducing our newest 
member, Lou Bolognia. 

COMMITTEE REPORTS:  

Rich Morgante, Treasurer, reported on our finances. To date, which includes our recent car show 
comes to a total of $5,154.09.   

Rich Sarcone reported on our upcoming annual picnic which is scheduled for July 22 at Riis Park.        
More will be discussed at our July meeting. 

 
     Rich Dolce reported on Carlyle. There are still 4 parking spots left, first come first served. 
 
Rich Sarcone reported if we are to have a fall car show this year we need someone to step up to serve      
as chairman.  Anthony DeGrandi volunteered.  It was suggested that the show be held at 84 Business 
Park Drive, Armonk October 1 with a rain date October 8. Rich Sarcone made a motion to move 
forward with this plan. Dennis Pennino second. 

 
Since there was no further business the meeting was adjournment.   

 
Meeting closed at 6:42PM 

Our next meeting is scheduled for July 11, 6:00pm at Curry Chevrolet on Central Avenue, Scarsdale.          

 
 

Submitted by 
Vincent Camporeale.  


